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UPCOMING EVENTS
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!12/22 - 01/01 - Winter Recess

01/06 - Mathletics
At Oneida

01/23 - ELA Regents Exam
No School (9-12)

A MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL SCHULTZ...
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Last Monday, I introduced a new award to students
called the Jump Shot Award, which recognizes
students who increase their average from one
marking period to the next marking period by at
least 5 points. More than 160 students received this
award, and I was very happy to give them their
certificate on Monday. Congratulations to these
students!

On Tuesday, we had a luncheon for our students
who achieved the High Honor Roll for the first
marking period. Well done! More than 100 students
were able to attend over three lunch periods, and it
was a wonderful opportunity for me to recognize
these students for this great accomplishment.

Yesterday, I sent out a message about our Open
Gym on Wednesday (12/27/23) for students in
grades 7-12. This is a great opportunity for students
to come to school and play in the gym or play board
games in the library Media Center. We will have
snacks as well. Please click on this
link to sign your student up:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf0
xWYjfVkYz0DVdhUbWrlZP9RGv0qBCGKYz6mnR
tOY-CX3Tg/viewform?usp=sharing

I wish you and your loved ones a very happy and
healthy holiday season!

Sincerely,
Peter F. Schultz
Principal
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